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Admission Open In Gurgaon CBSE School: Check out
the Blue Bells School

As The Admission Open In Gurgaon CBSE School , The Blue Bells School, a well-known
CBSE Board School in Gurgaon, is now accepting applications for Grades III to VII for the
2025-26 academic session. Our comprehensive curriculum emphasizes holistic development,
fostering both academic excellence and personal growth. Prospective students will undergo a
written assessment, followed by an interaction involving both parents and the child.
 
Visit our admission page to know more: https://thebluebells.org/admissions/
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